
 
  

Mirage Heights Residents 

  

Five Guys Roofing will be at the property on March 
25th through March 30th doing repairs to decks that 

were identified by an independent inspector as 
needing either full replacement or in some cases 
just cracks filled and preventative maintenance 
performed.  Please make sure and remove all 

furniture from decks 207, 208, 211, 212 and 213 for 
the first phase of this work. 

  

Thank you for your patience while we get this work 
completed. 

  

 


